
of a modified honor and integrity program.  Several universities have begun to consult us.  The Executive Committee 
thanked Dr. Allen for his work with and dedication to the Honor and Integrity System and recommended that he 
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DED 189 Introduction to the University Honors Program (1-3) I, II  Overview of the University 
Honors Program including directions, goals, and student requirements for completion of the program. 
 
Rationale:  
With the development of the University Honors Program, an introductory course for honors students 
across campus will be offered.  All colleges will use the 189 course number but the prefix will be 
specific to their college. As presently conceived, this course will be for 1 credit hour but having it 
variable in the course catalog will provide us with flexibility in the future. 
 
Á Senator Schultz commented that the changes for the College of Education are in support of 

changes in the Board of Education licensure standards.  The current changes are essentially a 
deathnell for K-8 schools, which are schools primarily in place in Western Kansas.  Schultz 
recognizes that we are compelled to implement these changes are in response to standards, 
but would like to see a venue for providing feedback to the BOR that communicates the 
frustrations about these new standards.  Senator Spikes expressed empathy for the frustration, 
but realizes that as a school preparing students fo
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assignment. However, the Reporter believed that the second individual had knowledge of the copying and in 
fact was a party to the violation and should be held responsible. A hearing panel found that there was no 
information that supported this belief and found the student not responsible.  
 
The second hearing was a graduate case in which a student was alleged to have plagiarized the format and 
content of a presentation. Following a six hour hearing, over two days, the hearing panel found that the 
standards or guidelines for the assignment were too ambiguous with respect to what constitutes plagiarism and 
that the sanction was too severe based upon the general lack of rigor in enforcing proper citation procedures for 
all students completing the presentation. In addition the hearing panel cited the support of the student’s graduate 
advisor and his opinion that the project did no1( c.io)6onstit  
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initiated a training program to establish specific guidelines for all graduate students when writing professional 
papers and preparing seminars.  
 
Perhaps the most unusual graduate case involved two room
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9. Birmingham Southern College 
 

In addition our website has been accessed by more than 70 universities during the reporting period.  
 
ADMINISTRATIVE: 
 




